

August 17, 2016

Ms. Char Kelly Human Resources Active TeleSource, Inc. 4099 SE International Way, Suite 203 Milwaukie OR 97222

Dear Ms. Kelly and Staff of Active TeleSource, Inc.:

Thank you for your generous donation of 3 large boxes filled with snack bars, cookies, candy, popcorn, and puzzle books for care packages. We are honored that you chose our organization as your partner to show support for our troops. Your generosity is greatly appreciated.

Military Missions, Inc. is a 501C3 nonprofit charity established for the purpose of providing support to our military, our veterans, and their families. Our organization reaches **Beyond the Yellow Ribbon** in our community! As our military personnel serve, providing protection and safety for all of us, we work to give something back to our troops, our veterans, and their families.

Military Missions, Inc. sends out care packages on a year-round basis to deployed military. Packages are sent out to individuals as well as deployed military units. Our goal is to provide a touch of home during long deployments. Your donations make it possible to send these care packages.

Donations also make lives a little bit easier for those here on the "home front," providing help for emergencies that arise during a deployment. This support eases the minds of our deployed military knowing that someone back home is helping their family through a difficult situation. Our bi-monthly support group meetings are also an important element of encouragement to military family members.

Support also extends to our veteran community. Military Missions, Inc. is honored to work alongside other organizations in the community to support those who have served to keep our nation free.

On behalf of the heroes who will be touched by your gift, we are grateful. Thank you for partnering with Military Missions, Inc. to support and encourage those that ensure freedoms known only to Americans.

Sincerely,

Linda Cummins Military Missions, Inc.